
2014 CLARINDA SINGS CHOIR PRACTICES TO BEGIN 
 
Choir practices for the 20th Annual Clarinda Sings Concert will begin on Thursday, October 9th 
at 7:00 PM and will be held each Thursday evening through November 20th. Practices take 
place at the First United Methodist Church in Clarinda located at 223 West Washington Street.  
Practices will be held in the Fellowship Hall of the church, with the exception of October 16th 
which will be held in the sanctuary.  

The Clarinda Sings Concert is scheduled for Sunday, November 23rd at 3:00 PM at the 
Clarinda High School Auditorium.  The choir will be under the direction of Linda Krueger and 
Sherrill Lisle.  Everyone that enjoys singing is welcome and if you can’t make the first one or two 
practices we would still like you to join us when you can. 
 For more information contact the Clarinda Foundation Office at 712-542-4412 or e-mail 
clarindafound@iowatelecom.net. 
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